
 

Amey 
The Dickerson Industrial Estate, Ely Road, Waterbeach, Cambridge, CB25 9PG 

Working on behalf of 

 
0300 123 5000 

www.highways.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Essential works on the A14  

 
We are working on behalf of Highways England to repair the bridge crossing the 
River Cam near junction 34 (Horningsea) on the A14. 
 
Subject to weather conditions, we plan to start work on Tuesday 15 December and 
finish on Friday 18 December. We will work overnight between 21:00 and 06:00 to 
ensure that we cause minimum disruption. We recognise that this work may cause 
some extra noise for you, for which we apologise. 
 
We will need to close the A14 westbound while we are doing this work, between 
junctions 36 (Bottisham and A11) and 33 (Milton) during this time.  
   
We will do our utmost to complete the works as quickly as possible, avoiding 
disturbance and keeping noise to a minimum. There will be a clearly signposted 
diversion in place, which will take you south on the A11, south west on the A505 and 
north on the M11 to re-join the A14 at junction 31 (Girton). 
 
We would be grateful if you would publicise the works to your parishioners through 
newsletters and other communications where appropriate. 
 
There will also be some overnight closures on the A14 in early January as part of a 
programme taking place this winter to improve the safety of the road between 
junctions 26 and 34. 
 
We want to make your journey as easy as possible during this time. Our email alert 
service gives details of closures and diversions near you. You can sign up at 
www.highways.gov.uk/east_subscribe. 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact the Highways England Customer Contact 
Centre on 0300 123 5000, or by email to: info@highwaysengland.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Simon Oakhill, 
Project Manager, 
For and on behalf of Highways England 

Important, please read 
Details about road works 
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